
 

NOTICE FOR UG (3rd and 5th sem) STUDENTS

Dear Students, 

With immense pleasure, Team CCC would like to inform you that our institute email service has
been migrated from Zimbra to G-Suite. Our Email service is now running on a more robust and
high available G-Suite service, which is nothing but adding a layer on top of Gmail so that you can
log in using our institute email ID in Gmail. Your old Zimbra account if existing is still active, but
can be accessed only via the institute network. You can only view and access your old emails in
Zimbra. We will keep your Zimbra account active for the next 6 months. 

There is an institute-wide policy change regarding email to fit our email accounts in the context of
G-Suite service. So your email IDs have been changed so that we can fit them into the G-Suite
acceptable format. The details of your new accounts will be mailed by the CCC team shortly from
18-Aug--2020. 

You  will  get  an  email  to  your  personal  email  ID  to  activate  your  G-Suite  account.  The  link
will expire after 48 hours. For any query and concern related to G-Suite email account, drop one
email to "nits_ccc_helpdesk@nits.ac.in" 'G-Suite Email Account for UG Students' mentioning your
name, scholar ID and year. 

Best Wishes. Enjoy the service.

Thank You
Team CCC  
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